
Lowrie Primary PTA 
5.28.14 

 
Attendees: Carrie Keith, Ginger Fitch, Robin Mesdag, Jamie Goodpaster, Tiffany Hurst, 
Amy Newman, Yara Yahia Alatawy, Kimberly Nelson, Josh Dalglish, Patrick Meigs, Jan 
Hoshaw, Travis Tadema, Brady Martin, Chelsea Martin, Gail Anderson, Jill Saucedo, 
Theresa Chen, Marta Maguire, Dina Elkheim, Jenn Dalglish, Kimmie Carroll, Sherine 
Beltran, Amy Vasquez 
 
Call to order 6:30. 
 
1. Approval of minutes. (Gail Anderson) 
 
2. Wheel-a-thon: (Carrie Keith) Coming Friday. Still need bikes or scooters – for 
loan or for keeps. Just check-in w/volunteer to put names on bikes to be returned. 
 
3. Budget Discussion: (Josh Dalglish)  

• Handouts of proposed budget as created by budget committee 
• Tier 1 items – some items were approved at full request, some were cut to stay 

w/in budget 
• Questions: 

o What is the $300 spent on meetings? Childcare is the primary expense. 
• Motion to approve ’14-’15 budget. Second. All in favor. 

 
4. Thank yous to Executive Committee.  
 
5. Executive Committee Elections: (Chelsea Martin) 

• President-elect: unfilled 
• VP Fundraising: Jill Saucedo 
• VP Media and Marketing: Sherine Beltran 
• Treasurer: Dina Elkheim 
• Secretary: Carrie Keith 

 
6. Historian’s Presentation: (Yara Yahia Alatawy) 

• Presentation of the ‘PTA yearbook’. 
• Printed book coming soon – one copy for the office, one copy for the PTA 

president 
 
Meeting adjourned. 7:16 p.m. 
 
 
 
 


